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Rainbow Graduation 
Great Hall, Eleanor Roosevelt College 
June 9 | 4:00 p.m. 

  
Make your plans now to attend UC San Diego's Rainbow Graduation. Saturday, June 
9th, 2012, 4pm at the Great Hall at Eleanor Roosevelt College. 
  
Please join the UC San Diego LGBT community as we come together to honor the 
students who are graduating, our volunteers, our scholarship recipients and all who 
have impacted our community over the last year. The event serves as the formal 
induction of the graduates into the family of the UC San Diego LGBT Alumni. 
Although many people do get dressed up for the event, it tends to be a queer little 
get together, with all the trappings of our community, so be yourself. We conclude 
our ceremony with a scrumptious spread of good food. 

  
If you are graduating, sign up today!  If you would like to volunteer, contact Jonathan at 
lgbtrcvolunteers@gmail.com. We hope to see everyone there! 
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 LGBT Health Day Evaluation   
  
Thank you to everyone who came OUT to our 1st LGBT 
Health Day. We would love to have your feedback! 
Please take a moment to fill out the evaluation and 
email it to rainbow@ucsd.edu.  

Candidate Forums: Search for the Vice Chancellor-Equity, 
Diversity & Inclusion  
Multipurpose Room, Student Services Center  
First forum: May 14 | 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.  
  
The members of the Search Committee for the position of Vice Chancellor-Equity, 
Diversity & Inclusion have concluded their deliberations and have three candidates 
who will be invited to visit the campus. 
  
The search now enters the public phase in which the campus community is 
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 Winter Quarter 2012 

LGBT RC Hours  
  

Monday - Thursday:  
8:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

  
Friday: 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  
  

Saturday & Sunday: 
Closed 

 

encouraged to participate via a series of informal open forums in which the 
candidates will be available to discuss their interest in the position and the skills and 
expertise they bring to the position. Candidate bios and CVs will be posted on the VC-
EDI Search Website as they become available. An email link to provide feedback is 
also available on the website: http://academicaffairs.ucsd.edu/evc/vcedi.html.     
  
Candidate forums have been scheduled for the following dates: 
 * Monday, May 14, 2012 - 9:00 -10:00 a.m. - Student Services Center, 
Multipurpose Room 
 * Tuesday, May 15, 2012 - 9:00 - 10:00 a.m. - Student Services Center, 
Multipurpose Room 
 * Tuesday, May 29, 2012 - 9:00-10:00 a.m. - Student Services Center, 
Multipurpose Room  

Staff & Faculty Highlight  
Games Night 
LGBT Resource Center Conference Room 
May 17 | 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
  
Welcome all UC San Diego Faculty and Staff! The UC San Diego LGBT Resource Center 
serves our entire community including students, staff, alumni, and our faculty. We 
are proud to have YOU as a part of our family.    
  

The LGBT SFA is pleased to host a games night. 
This event is scheduled for the third Thursday 
of each month. Our next games night will be 
Thursday, May 17, 6:30-8:30. The location is the 
LGBT Resource Center Conference Room. Grab 
some dinner before or bring it with you to eat 
while you play. We look forward to seeing you 
there. 

Graduate Student Highlight 
Coffee and Connection  
LGBTRC Conference Room 
May 22 | 3:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.   
 
Welcome graduate students to the UC San Diego LGBT Resource Center. Our Center 
serves all constituents of the UC San Diego community, including and especially our 
graduate students. Our space is open to all constituents, although we know from our 
statistics that the majority of the folks who use our space on a daily basis are 
undergraduate students. However, our second largest category is graduate students, 
so we encourage you to make the Resource Center your own.      
 
Want to build relationships with other LGBT graduate 
students? Then join us at the LGBT Resource Center as 
we come together for coffee and connection. Free 
beverages and snacks!  
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LGBT RC Visitors 

Week 5   
  

Students: 227 
Staff: 15 

Faculty: 3 
Alumni: 3 

Guests: 7   
  

Total: 255 

 Blast from the Past: 
LGBT Multicultural 
Freedom Shabbat 

Service 
 

 
  

 In celebration of the 
10th anniversary of the 
Rainbow Newsletter, a 
memorable event from 

the past will be 
highlighted every 

week. 
------------------------  

Ten years ago, on May 
10th, there was a free 
Shabbat Dinner and a 

progressive Jewish 
service that brought 

the community 
together in recognition 

of freedom and to 
celebrate our 

multicultural identities. 

 "Gender reaches into 
disability; disability wraps 

around class; class strains 
against abuse; abuse 
snarls into sexuality; 

sexuality folds on top of 
race...everything finally 

piling onto a single human 
body."    

  
-- Eli Clare 

 Events 

Talk with a Doc: LGBT - Psychiatry - HIV+ - Spanish 
Speaking/Underserved Population   
Earl Warren College Room 
May 23 | 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.  

  
Interested in psychiatry, HIV+, Spanish speaking or LGBT 
populations? Come in for a intimate night to "Talk with a Doc." 
Dr. Andres Sciolla, MD,an openly LGBT doctor, studied at the 
University of Chile and  works as both a full-time UCSD faculty 
with the Department of Psychiatry and in a community mental 
health clinic with Spanish speaking/underserved 
populations. He also worked in the neuropsychiatric, 
sociocultural and behavioral aspects of HIV infection. In the 
discussion of his past history, we will briefly touch over the 
urgency of HIV+, LGBT, underserved and Spanish speaking 

populations that everyone should be aware of. 
  
Free snacks/drinks will be provided.  Hosted by the LGBT Pre-Health Association. For 
questions, please contact lgbtpha@gmail.com or visit lgbtpha.ucsd.edu . 

A Gay Day in May: Mad Hatter's Tea Party  
International House Great Hall  
May 20 | 5:00 p.m.  - 8:00 p.m.  
  
Join us for our annual LGBT housing banquet and 
celebration of all things queer! This evening will 
feature a delicious dinner, keynote speaker Margaret 
Loose, student performers, and arts and crafts. Dressy 
attire, please. FREE to UCSD Students with ID, $5 for 
Community members. Everyone is welcome! R.s.v.p. at 
 agaydayinmay.weebly.com (Space is limited) Come 
network with queer people and allies from around the 
San Diego area.   

Queering International Marriage   
Social Sciences Building, Room 101  
May 17 | 12:30 p.m. - 1:50 p.m.   

  
Rhacel Parrenas (Professor, USC) will present "Queering 
International Marriage," a talk co-sponsored by the 
UCSD Sociology Department Inequalities Workshop and 
the Center for Research on Gender in the Professions. 
  
This talk will examine the constitution of love among 
Filipino hostesses in Tokyo. It will address the 

intersections of love and money in their romances with customers, the impossibility 
of disaggregating the motives of love and money in their romances, and the 
disruption of the gender order in their marriages with Japanese nationals. 

Our Bodies: The Perception of the Physical  
Women's Center  
May 11 | 12:00 p.m. - 1:30 p.m.  
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 If you would like to submit an 
item to the newsletter, 

please send it by 
Wednesday at 1:00 p.m. to 

rainbow@ucsd.edu and type 
"For Newsletter" in the 

subject line. News items 
should be UCSD & LGBT 

focused. 
 

  
Connect with your body. Attend this Gender Buffet for a 
reconnection and recollection of thoughts surrounding 
our bodies. Free snacks!  

The Nicholas Papadopoulos Endowed Lecture in Gay and 
Lesbian Studies   
Calit2 Auditorium, UCSD 
May 29 | 6:30 p.m.  

  
A conversation on filmmaking and activism, 
intersectionality, queer storytelling, and women of color 
in the media. For more information, please contact the 
Critical Gender Studies Program either at 858-534-9982 
or at cgs@ucsd.edu. For directions to the Calit2 
Auditorium please visit events.calit2.net.  

Womyn Monologues  
Women's Center  
May 19 | 6:30 p.m.      
  
The Women Dialogues will focus on being a diverse space for 
women to orally express accounts of sexism and/or injustice 
they have... faced. This includes but is not limited to spoken 
word pieces, poems, monologues, short stories, etc. Participants 
are strongly encouraged to create their own piece but it is 
acceptable to use another author's work as long as due credit is 
given. The author of the piece is not required to perform the 
piece they have written. Original pieces can be drawn Pieces can 
be in another language if desired but a 1 sentence description in 
English is required so the audience can have a general 
understanding of the piece. Each individual can submit up to two pieces but they 
cannot exceed twelve minutes in total.   
  
If you want to participate please e-mail Rosa your name, the name, type and length 
of your piece and what rehearsal you can attend by the priority deadline of April 29 
and the late deadline of May 4th to ragarcia@ucsd.edu!   
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Documentary Screening: Slaying the Dragon Reloaded  
Women's Center 
May 15 | 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.  

   
Join us at the Women's Center to critically analyze the 
representation of Asian and Asian American women in the U.S. 
media. There will be a discussion following the screening of the 
film. We will have FREE pizza and light refreshments. 
 
For more information, visit: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/405058652845468/  

SPACES 5th Gala  
Forum 4th Floor, Price Center East  
May 25 | 4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
  
The SPACES Gala/End of the Year Celebration is an 
annual event that aims to celebrate and validate the 
milestones that the SPACES Community has 
accomplished within each academic school year. It 
serves as an opportunity to show appreciation to the staff, board of directors, and 
volunteers as well as the first formal introduction of the incoming student staff.  

Next Wave Internship Opportunity   
International House Great Hall  
Deadline: May 31   

  
In order to strengthen the experience and skills of 
people of color working in the LGBT Movement and 
ensure greater participation and inclusion in Movement 
issues, The Pipeline Project has developed The Next 
Wave Internship Program. We invite talented LGBT 
students of color currently enrolled at accredited 
colleges and universities to apply for this incredible 
opportunity to work closely with some of the nation's 
top LGBT leaders at LGBT organizations around the 
country.  

  
Fall Internship Application Deadline is May 31, 2012. Early applications are 
encouraged. For a complete application visit www.lgbtpipeline.org/news , or email a 
request for more information to nextwave@lgbtpipeline.org. 
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Rainbow Honor Walk International Design Competition   
Deadline: July 15  
  
The contest (ending on July 15th) is to design a 3x3ft plaque 
honoring historic LGBT figures. The designer of the winning 
submission will receive an honorarium of $1,000 and will also 
have their plaque fabricated and installed in the sidewalks of San 
Francisco's Castro district, kind of like the Hollywood walk of 
fame. For more information, please 
visit http://rainbowhonorwalk.org/?page_id=201. 

A.I.M. for Law Program 
Roosevelt College Room, Price Center 
May 16 | 1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.  

  
A.I.M. for Law's mission is to prepare diverse UCSD students 
for the law school application process and the first year of law 
school. This is a single-quarter program; offered once in fall 
quarter and once in spring quarter. Classes meet on campus 
and at California Western School of Law.  
  
The information session is on Wednesday, May 16th, from 1-
2pm in the Roosevelt College Room at Price Center presented 
by the Program Manager, Drew Lautemann, J.D., LL.M.  

Calling All Artists! 
  
Interested in displaying your art throughout the LGBT 
Resource Center? Look no further! The LGBT RC is 
expanding its community art section and is looking for 
community members to submit art to be displayed 
within the library. Paintings, drawings, poetry, 
photography, sculptures--we welcome all forms of art! If 
you are interested or would like to find out more 
information, please email Alina at asau@ucsd.edu.  

  

 

This publication is a regular compilation of news and information from the UCSD LGBT Resource Center to help keep you 
informed about news and events relevant to the UCSD LGBT community. For more information about the Rainbow 
Newsletter or to offer your comments or suggestions, please contact the LGBT Resource Center at (858) 822-3493 or 
rainbow@ucsd.edu. Newsletters are archived at http://lgbt.ucsd.edu/newsletter.asp.   
  
The UC San Diego LGBT Resource Center is committed to being accessible to all who frequent our space, participate in 
our programs, and attend our events.  Our physical location is accessible to anyone who utilizes assisted mobility.  If you 
require specific accommodations to fully access any of our programs or events, please contact Vanidy 
Bailey at vbailey@ucsd.edu or (858) 822-3493. 
  
Copyright © 2011 UCSD LGBT Resource Center. All rights reserved. 
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